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04/01/2024  01:15:562023/4798/P OBJNOT Moya Bruce Our family lives at  and we are worried about the effect that these changes to the building 

would have on our lives.

The open space under our building is not suitable for lots of activity from people coming in and out at all hours 

because noise down there can be heard in our flats.

A lot of people out on terraces will ruin our privacy and be noisy as well.  At the moment the small terrace at 

the back is hardly used because it’s not very nice, but there have been occasions when occupiers of the 

offices have been out there and have not behaved very well.  It would be very unpleasant if another, bigger 

terrace was built overlooking us.  People can see straight our kitchen windows from there.
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